
To all PBA members, 

 

We are polling the members to learn the following: 

 

1. Would you like Gabe Fuentes to continue to be involved in the contract 
negotiations and with assisting members as a PBA representative? 
 
 
Yes________                  No________ 
 
 

2. Would you like Mike Scudiero, the Executive Director of Coastal Florida 
PBA, to take over contract negotiations? 
 
 
Yes________                  No________ 
 
 
 
Please respond from a private email address to:  
PBAMAIL@CFPBA.US  
(We don’t want anything on a company server). 
 
We also need your name so that we can insure our member records are up to 
date and you get copied on all future emails. If you have any questions, 
please reply to this email. 
 

Name:


